BDTHC Monthly Newsletter — September 2022

Hi BDTHC members,

We met on September 12th at our usual place
and discussed our open hunt which was a great
success. Looks like we are financially viable for
another year.

We discussed some things we need to change
for next years hunt to make it even better.

Our club members only picnic and hunt will be
held on October 1, 2022 at our usual place
starting about 9am. Don't forget to bring a covered dish to share for the picnic.
The club provides the meats.

The October meeting will take place at this event.

Our November meeting will be held on November 14,2022 at 2pm in the
basement of our usual meeting place. Don't forget the time change! October
and November finds of the month will be held at this meeting.

Finds of the month: August:

Coin---6 pence Robert Cobb

Misc.---Silver spoon

Sept: Coin---Bob Brown

membership Drawing: Pat Bidding

DON'T FORGET THE NOVEMBER MEETING WILL BE HELD AT 2PM AT OUR
USUAL PLACE.

Happy Detecting
President BDTHC
By Derr



